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                                        MEMORANDUM 

TO:        All  D-35 Submitters  

FROM:   Valerie Hall, MBA, RN, Chief Administrative Officer 

DATE: June 13, 2023 

SUBJECT:   Faxed D-35 Forms No Longer Accepted   

Effective July 1, 2023 

Effective July 1, 2023, the Nevada Division of Industrial Relations, Workers’ Compensation 
Section (WCS) will no longer accept Request For A Rotating Physician or Chiropractor, D-35 
Forms via fax.  D-35 Forms will only be accepted via email to MedUnit@dir.nv.gov.  Any 
D-35 Forms received via fax after June 30, 2023, will not be processed.  

Please see the revised D-35 Form and D-35 Instructions available on the WCS website. This 
D-35 Form supersedes all previous D-35 Forms. 

Thank you for your cooperation. 
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